Dear Sisters in Christ,

2024 NEMN Synodical Womens Gathering
Quilt and Kit Count Form

We hope that every unit will fill out and submit this form either by mail or at the convention. This is not a
contest! There will be no awards or reporting of individual unit donations. We are only interested in the
TOTAL quilts and kits donated.

Unit Name & City
(optional)

Donated at Convention
Donated at Warehouse

Grand Total

Donated at Convention
Donated at Warehouse

Grand Total

LWR Shipping

Gifts given locally

Donations for Lutheran World Relief

Personal Care

Quilts School Kits Kits Baby Care Kits Fabric Kits
Donations for Global Health Ministries
Number of
AIDS/Hospice Rolled
Newborn Kits Kits Bandages Baby Blankets Pounds of Soap
GHM Shipping
Quilts S's Other

Mail this form by May 31, 2024 to:

Stewardship Committee
C/0 Donna McKlbbon
14 Beech Court

Babbitt, MN 55706

After May 31, 2024 drop this form off at the Quilt Truck at the convention.




